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TEXAS COMMISSION ON ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY

Protecting Texas by Reducing and Preventing Pollution

October 12, 2018

Mr. Terry Tuttle, Registered Agent
High Gabriel Water Supply Corporation
Post Office Box 130

Leander, Texas 78646

Re: Comprehensive Compliance Investigation at:
High Gabriel WSC Water System
Signal Hill Drive, Leander (Williamson County), Texas
TCEQ Public Water Supply 2460027, RN101224699

Dear Mr. Tuttle:

On October 2, 2018, Lawrence King of the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ)
Austin Region Office conducted an investigation of the above-referenced facility to evaluate
compliance with applicable requirements for public water systems. No violations are being
alleged as a result of the investigation.

The TCEQ appreciates your assistance in this matter and your continued efforts to ensure the
protection of the public health. Should you have a question, please feel free to contact Mr. King
in the Austin Region Office at (512) 339-2929.

Sincerely,
e

Shawn Stewart
Waler Section Manager
Austin Region Office
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